
UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 
UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICE 

 

INTERNAL MEMORANDUM 

FROM: Director,           TO: The Provost, 

      University Health Service        Postgraduate College.  

REF.: UHS   DATE: 26-09-2019 

 

This is to inform you that medical screening for Postgraduate Students will                     

re-commence on the 2nd of October, 2019 and will end on the 19th of October, 2019. 

A fee of three thousand naira only (₦3,000.00) will be paid by each student to facilitate 

the re-commencement of medical registration. 

 

To ensure prompt delivery of service (reduced waiting period) candidates will be 

scheduled for doctor’s consultations. Bookings can be made at the Postgraduate 

College – Medical Clinic from the 2nd to the 4th of October, 2019, while registration 

proper will commence on the 7th of October, 2019 at University Health Service. A 

reminder will be sent prior to each appointment day. 

Thank you. 

 

Dr. O.O. Akingbola 

Director 


